Thursday, January 23, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubs* people, and their
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

e Good Morning Seagulls, this year's senior class is making senior shirts, and now is your
chance to get your hands on an exclusive piece of senior memorabilia. Senior shirts will
only be available by pre-order for 15 Dollars starting January 22nd a link will be sent to
your Email, you can also find a QR code on flyers that can be found around the school, or
Click the link on the Class of 2025 Instagram account. So don’t miss out on the
opportunity to get something to remember your senior year. So sign up on the Google form
then go and pay at the treasurer’s office for your shirt with cash or check. When your shirts
are ready they will be hand delivered to your sixth period class with a FREE piece of candy.
SO SENIORS ORDER YOUR SENIOR SHIRT TODAY

e Anyone interested in turning out for baseball, please attend the pre-season informational
meeting in Mr. Barashkoffs classroom, right after school on Tuesday, January 28th! Hope
to see you there!

e Ifyou are interested in attending the Students of Color Career Conference on March at
EVCC make sure and check your email from Mrs. Selders for a link to sign-up. The
deadline to sign-up is January 31st.

¢ EHS Drama presents Disney's Newsies! Audition packets are now available outside room
A126! Come join us and carry the banner! We welcome ALL to come out! Auditions are
February 3-7. Don't delay - hurry on over and get your packet today.

e The deadline for submissions for the yearbook photo competition is tomorrow, so gather
your friends, snap those memorable moments, and send your best photos to
ehsyearbook@gmail.com. Let’s see which class can showcase their camaraderie and school
pride with the most photo submissions.

e Honor Society is doing a Winter Warmth drive in the month of January. We are looking
for donations of warm items like socks, hats, gloves, coats, sweaters as well as items for
pets to keep them warm. Bring any donations of gently used or new items to your second
period class between now and January 30. The winning class will receive a donut party
and the runner up will get a cookie party. Items will be collected on Fridays by Honor
Society members.

Today in sports
¢ Boys wrestling vs Marysville-Pilchuck at 7:00
e Girls wrestling at Jackson at 6:00
e Boys swim at Lake Stevens at 3:40

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



